
   

November 27, 2014   

To: Toronto East York Community Council  

Re: Left Field Brewery By The Glass Limited License    

Dear Members,  

I am in receipt of a communication from the Co-Owner of Left Field Brewery at 36 Wagstaff Drive advising 
that in order to obtain a Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence a resolution from the Council of the 
Municipality is required in support of the issuance of the license, which allows for the "sales by the glass" 
permit during opening hours between 11am and 9pm.    

I request the Committee:  

1) Advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario of its support of the application from Left 
Field Brewery, 3 Wagstaff Drive, for a Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence for sales by 
the glass    

Sincerely,    

Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth    


